
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice to Residents of Boulder Junction 

Wednesday, December 14, 2016 

 

SEEKING INTERESTEDPARTICIPANTS FOR TOWN PLAZA DESIGN CHARRETTE 

 

Note:  Please contact the town office at 715-385-2220 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

The Town Board of Boulder Junction, and Town Plaza Steering Committee, are seeking participants for the 

Plaza Design Charrette.  The Design Charrette event will take place over 2 nights, Thursday & Friday, January 

12
th

 and 13
th

, from 5:30-8:30 PM at the Boulder Junction Community Center.  The Design Charrette process is 

created for the Public to have active and defining input into the key aspects of the Town Plaza design and 

functionality.  Your participation is key.   

While it would be beneficial to you and the process to attend both sessions, it is not necessary to attend both 

nights, or to attend the full 3 hour session.  First and foremost we are requesting your participation at any 

level, using any of the methods provided.  You are encouraged to attend in person if possible.  If attendance is 

not possible, on-line input documents will be provided via the Town Website.  This will allow any interested 

parties to provide valuable input into the process.  If you re unable to attend, please monitor the Town Website 

for further information on how to participate in the process indirectly.   

A brief agenda for the sessions is as follows: 

Night 1) We will first discuss the programming / usage aspects of the Plaza, and how that relates to 

attributes and features that will need to be considered in the design.  Second objective for the 

night will be to settle on a primary site for the Plaza, using key influencing factors, including 

the programming discussion.   

Night 2) All in attendance will be randomly broken into teams with an objective of developingplaza 

design concepts using the programming and site related data form Night 1.  At the end of the 

evening, each team will brief their concept to the attendees.   

 

The Design Consultant will take the output from the Design Charrette, along with any other input received, 

and will develop 1-2 preliminary designs which will be presented to the Public at a future date, seeking 

additional input for refinement.   

Due to the timing and length of the sessions, we are planning to have refreshments available for each night.  

Therefore, and RSVP to the Town Office would be appreciated if you are planning to attend, but it is not 

required.  The meeting is open to all Town residents, landowners, and friends of Boulder Junction that love to 

live, work and play in our Town. 

Questions regarding this event and/or design inputs can be directed to the Town Office, or directly to Dennis 

Duke via email at d.duke@townofboulderjunction.org .   

 

 

Posted by Clerk/Treasurer Kendra Moraczewski on behalf of Chairman Dennis Reuss  

 

Postings:  Official:  Community Center and Website: www.townofboulderjunction.org  

 

               Courtesy:  Hogan’s General Store and Website 
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